
From: @microsoft.com> 
Sent: Friday 25 November 2016 12:11 
To: CAB CECILIA MALMSTROM CONTACT 
Cc: ASENIUS Maria (CAB-MALMSTROM) 
Subject: Meeting with  Microsoft - morning of 16th January  

Importance: High 

Dear Commissioner Malmström, 

It is with pleasure that I have the opportunity to reach out you. The last time we have been in contact on 
the fight against terrorism , security and the fight against sexual child abuse some time ago, in your role 
as Commissioner for DG Home.  

 Microsoft  will be in Brussels on 16th January 2017. We would be delighted to 
engage in a short conversation on the changes in the transatlantic relations and how we as part of the 
wider service/tech industry can be helpful, in view of  TiSA and the wider issue of data transfers which is 
so important in our digital transformation. 

We are aware of the fact that this is a Strasbourg week, so we hope that an early Monday morning 
meeting would be feasible. 

I sincerely hope that your agenda would allow this meeting to take place. 

Kind regards, 

Corporate, External & Legal Affairs, Microsoft  
Rue Montoyer 51 
1000 Brussels 
Phone 0032 2 
Mobile 0032 
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